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WDB Holdings Co., Ltd. 

 

Since August 1, 2022, we have been experiencing an issue that prevents us from accessing 

the mail system and file servers of our group’s IT system. We have confirmed that a 

ransomware attack was done by a third party, and have suspended the operation of our 

internal network. We apologize for the inconvenience and concern caused to our 

customers and related parties. We also apologize for the time to report the issue, as we 

prioritized recovery work. 

Currently, our information system department is taking the lead in carrying out recovery 

work and investigating the cause. 

Also, we have confirmed that there is no information leakage such as leakage of personal 

information due to this issue. 

We will immediately request an external IT system specialist company to investigate the 

scope of damage and identify the route of intrusion together with our information system 

department. We will communicate the results of the investigation once it is complete. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and related parties, 

and we do appreciate your understanding. 
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